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To, 

Editorial Coordinator,  
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ISSN: 2153-0777  

 

 

 

 

Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Journal of Biochips & Tissue chips 

 
Dear Journal Coordinator,  

 
I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the prestigious journal, Journal of 

Biochips & Tissue chips , a renowned periodical in Biochips and allowing the journal to display my 

affiliation details at journal’s website.  

I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of journal in 

favoring the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research community.  

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Regards,  

 

Name: Hans-Peter Deigner  

Designation: Professor and Dean  

Current Affiliation: Furtwangen University, Faculty of Medical and Life Sciences  

Country: Germany  

Contact Email: dei@hs-furtwangen.de; deigner@gmx.de  

Contact Number:  

 

Suggestion or proposal:  
Best wishes to the journal for publication of quality articles in the field of Biochips. I would like to 

mention that.....................................................................................................................................  
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....................................................................................................................................................................

....................................................................................................................................................................

.................... 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Ashlesha,  

many thanks, 

please find my filled form.  

Best, 

hans-peter 

Gesendet: Donnerstag, 12. November 2015 um 13:57 Uhr 

Von: "J Biochips and Tissue Chips" <editor.jbtc@omicsinc.com> 

An: deigner@gmx.de 

Betreff: editorial board reformation 

 Dear Dr.  Hans-Peter Deigner, 

Greetings from Journal of biochips & tissue chips 

Hope you are doing well 

Thank you for your immense support towards the success of our Journal. 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts who are serving the prestigious 

role as an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility in the scientific community, we are hereby “Reforming the 

Editorial Board” of the Journal.  So I request you to send an acceptance and confirmation mail to be a 

part of honourable Editorial Board. 

 We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

 Looking for long-lasting scientific relationship 

 Best wishes 

 Regards 

Ashlesha  

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of biochips & tissue chips 

731 Gull Ave, Foster City 

CA 94404, USA 

Tel: +1-650-618-9889 

Email: editor.jbtc@omicsinc.com 
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